
Wayfinding Bid Questions 

Bid 07-25 – Addendum 2 

1. For sign PED 2.1, 4.5” does not exist per our estimator, would the city prefer 4” diameter 
square posts or 5” diameter square posts? 

Response: Sign type Ped 2.1 will be mounted to an existing light pole. Sign type Ped.1 specifies a 
4.5” square post. If 4.5” is unavailable the city would prefer a 4” square post for sign type Ped.1 
and all VDIR sign types should specify a 5” square post.  

2. Why did the city turn down both of the previously received bids? 

Response: The previous bid 48-24 did not include separate phases for Pedestrian signs and 
Vehicular signs. All bids that were received exceeded budgeted amounts for the project.  

 

*Proposers are to acknowledge this addendum within their proposal. Failure to do so may subject 
a proposer to disqualification.* 

                                                                             End of Addendum 2 


